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Dear {!Contact.FirstName} {!Contact.LastName},

Here is the latest news from ICETE

Venue and dates to be announced for C-18! We are in
negotiations with our final candidates for the C-18 location.
Dates and venue will be announced in June. Stay tuned for more
information!

e Drs. Fritz Deininger and Paul Sanders recently completed an
IPAL seminar in Abidjan in March. It was organized by
FATEAC, co-sponsored by CITAF and ICETE. 18 academic
leaders from 5 Francophone nations attended, and were so
encouraged that they requested and have already begun
planning for a second seminar in early 2017.



e An academic-practical international conference entitled “"The
Reformation: East European Dimensions” took place 13-15
April 2016. The event was initiated by the Slavic

~ " W Research and

Resource Center of the

Euro-Asian Accrediting

Association (E-AAA)

commemorating the

J upcoming 500th
anniversary of the
Protestant
Reformation. A total of
nearly ninety scholars
took part in the
conference, representing scientific and theological centers
throughout Ukraine, Belarus, Russia, Moldova, Lithuania,
and the USA. A collection of the papers presented at the
conference will soon be published. All news and information
can be found here.

For more news from E-AAA and other ICETE Regional
Associations, please visit their websites.
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e More than 350 leaders from 75 countries have already
joined Synergy Commons. The Commons was created to
be an online community of practice where missional leaders
can come together to connect, learn, and share their
experience. Members of the Commons have access to
discussion groups, email courses, webinars, and many more
resources.

e Princeton Theological Seminary has created a free online
resource sharing from the collections at Princeton. The
Theological Commons is a digital collections service of the
Library bringing digitized theological materials together from
the Princeton Theological Library and other libraries.

e The 4.2.20 Foundation has established two new
programs: The Institute for Biblical Languages and
Translation, and the Center for Oral Scriptures. For more
information about the Foundation or about these programs,
please visit their website.

e Regnum Edinburgh Centenary editorial team just made
available for free download Reflecting and Equipping for
Christian Mission. You will see "Free download available"
beneath the Add to Cart button. Click here to order.

Buy online from OCMS.
Hardback: £35-59, Our Price: £32.39.
(Discount applied: 10%)

Add to Cart

Free download avaiiable

-— . . . ~ - . - as - R



e Tyndale Fellowship Quadrennial Conference:
Marriage, Family, & Relationships 4-7 July 2016,
England. Many ethical and theological issues face the
contemporary church in the area of Marriage, Family &
Relationships and it is the purpose of this joint conference of
the Tyndale Fellowship study groups to examine these.
Other contexts may be appropriate for debating nhumerous
alternative views, but the purpose of this conference is to
provide a forum for those who are committed to historic
Christian positions on marriage and family. More
information and registration can be found_here.

e South African Theological Seminary recently celebrated their

20th anniversary. Congratulations! Enjoy this video from
their celebration.



